
    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear all PROHIBIT-ICH collaborators,  
 
As we have started recruitment for 
trial, we would like to update you on 
the progress of PROHIBIT-ICH.   
 

 Well done to the Oxford team for their 

first recruitment 

 

 Well done to Anna Robinson at UCLH on 

recruiting her 3rd participant 

 

 

 

SITE RECRUITMENT!! 
 

UPDATE:  

 6 patients have been recruited and 

randomised on the trial 
 

 PROHIBIT-ICH Steering Committee 

meeting to be held in September 2019 
 

 Patients on the intervention arm have 

been compliant with the trial activities  
 

 We have introduced a monthly 

recruitment league table 

 
 All MRI scans have passed Quality 

Assurance 
 

 Shahena is organising teleconference 

dates with each site to discuss 

recruitment solutions 

 

  

 

 Please can all sites make sure the MRI 
scans reach us a soon as possible 
 

 We hope to increase recruitment rate 
with protocol amendments 
 

 We are designing a recruitment poster 
for sites to put up at the hospital  
 

 We will have a teleconference with each 
PI to discuss recruitment   

KEEP GOING!! 

We would like to thank you again for your continued help and support!  
 
Kind regards, 
 

Shahena Butt David Werring Peter Rothwell       Iain McGurgan        Michelle Wilson 
Study Co-ordinator Chief Investigator Co-Chief Investigator    Research Fellow     BP co-ordinator 
              

 

FEW MORE THINGS… 


